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To the Submitters 
 
Tēnā koe 
 
HEARING OF SUBMISSIONS ON THE PROPOSED REVOCATION OF THE 
RESERVE STATUS OF 2R TI RAKAU DRIVE, PAKURANGA 
 

Description hearing of submissions on council's proposal to revoke the 
reserve status of 2R Ti Rakau Drive, Pakuranga 

 
The submissions on the above proposal will be heard by a panel consisting of Kitt 
Littlejohn (Chairperson) at a Hearing to be held on Wednesday, 27 November 
2024 in the Howick Local Board boardroom, Pakuranga Library Complex, 7 
Aylesbury Street, Pakuranga, Auckland 
 
You are invited to attend the meeting at 9.30am when the panel will hear the 
submissions in support of, or opposing, the proposed revocation of the reserve status 
of 2R Ti Rakau Drive, Pakuranga. 
 
A copy of the officer’s report and accompanying information will be available on 
council’s website at least two working days before the hearing, at the following 
address: 
 
https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/have-your-say/hearings/find-hearing/Pages/find-
a-reserve-act-hearing.aspx  
 
The chair has directed that any submissions to be presented at the hearing are to be 
pre-circulated by midday, Wednesday 20 November 2024.  Please see the direction 
attached. Please also bring at least 4 copies to the hearing for the panel member and 
for other parties who are likely to attend.   
 
If the hearing is held virtually, or you plan to attend virtually, please ensure your 
submission is provided to the Hearings Advisor electronically before the hearing 
commences.  The chair will already have read your original submission and he will 
have that in front of him at the hearing.   
 
Following the submitters’ presentation’s, the hearing panel will deliberate and make a 
recommendation to the Policy and Planning Committee where a decision will be 
made in a public business meeting.  If the decision of the committee is to revoke the 
reserve status, then the final decision sits with the Minister of Conservation. 
 
Please fill in the attached appearance form and return it to me no later than Monday, 
18 November 2024 if you would like to appear at the hearing.   

The safety and wellbeing of our customers, team members and communities in 
Auckland is important to us.  If you are sick or have COVID-19 symptoms, please do 
not attend the hearing in-person.   

https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/have-your-say/hearings/find-hearing/Pages/find-a-reserve-act-hearing.aspx
https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/have-your-say/hearings/find-hearing/Pages/find-a-reserve-act-hearing.aspx


For those participants who cannot attend in person or who wish to attend virtually, 
please let the Hearings Advisor know by Monday 18 November 2024 (or as soon as 
possible before the hearing) and they will send you a MSTeams link prior to the 
hearing. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 0274 909 902 if you have any questions in 
relation to this hearing, 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
Julie McKee 
Kaiwhakahaere Whakawātanga  
Hearings Manager 
 


